
 
 

REQUEST FOR QUOTES 
INSTALLATION OF LANDFILL GAS EXTRACTION WELLS 

 
Price quotations for installation of landfill gas extraction wells at the Crapo Hill Sanitary Landfill will be 
received at the Greater New Bedford Regional Refuse Management District (the District), 300 Samuel 
Barnet Boulevard, New Bedford, Massachusetts until 10:00 a.m., local time, on November 13, 2024, and 
at said time and place shall be opened.  
 
Complete instructions for submitting Quotes are included in the Request For Quotes, which may be 
examined and/or obtained at the District office located at 300 Samuel Barnet Boulevard, New Bedford, 
Massachusetts, or electronically by email to lferreira@gnbrrmdistrict.org on or after Tuesday, October 
22, 2024. 
  
All requests for mailed documents must be accompanied by a non-refundable fee of $25.00 (check or 
money order only – no credit cards accepted) payable to Greater New Bedford Refuse District for each 
set of Contract Documents to cover mailing and handling costs.  
 
A completed Bid Form and Experience Statement must be submitted with each bid. If the successful bid 
exceeds $25,000, a Labor and Materials Payment Bond, in an amount equal to 50 percent (50%) of the 
contract price will be required of the successful bidder upon execution of the Agreement.  
 
This Contract is subject to the Greater New Bedford Regional Refuse Management District Minority 
Business Enterprise Program (MBE), which provides a goal of not less than ten percent (10%) 
participation by certified MBE’s, and the Women’s Business Enterprise Program (WBE), which provides a 
goal of not less than five percent (5%) participation by certified WBE’s.  
 
Wages are subject to minimum wage rates as per Massachusetts General Laws (MGL), Chapter 149, 
Section 26 to 27H inclusive, as amended. This Contract is being bid under the provisions of Section 39M, 
Chapter 30 of the MGL. The District reserves the right to waive any informalities or to reject any and all 
bids if it deems it to be in the public interest to do so. The District also reserves the right to disqualify any 
bids based on the information provided in the experience statement.  
 
The Chief Procurement Officer will select the lowest responsive and responsible bidder and a contract 
shall be awarded accordingly.  
 
By:  Greater New Bedford Regional Refuse Management District  

New Bedford, Massachusetts 
 
 
 
 
 


